Martin Public Schools & Martin Education Association
Letter of Agreement, August 14, 2020

Both parties agree to change the start date of the 2020-2021 school year from Tuesday, August 25, 2020, to Monday,
August 31, 2020. August 31 will be a half day for students and staff as originally agreed upon for August 25.

The postponement of the school start day applies to both students and staff. Staff will not be required to work either at
the school or from home August 25-28 (the original first week of school).

Other calendar dates shall remain as stated in the original CBA, until there is a clear indication of what the State
requirements will be for student days and hours. At such time, the negotiating teams will meet to resolve any issues that
have arisen from the movement of the start date.
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Representative for the Association: Damon Blackburn, President Date
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Representative for the District: Brooke Ballee-Stone, Su perintendent Date




